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Hi, we've just released an update to P2A Nav. Here's what changed:

Changes

e Organizations, Systems, and Teams should show in alphabetical order in all parts of Navigator.
Please let us know if this does not appear to be the case anywhere.

e Notes should consistently show in most recent to oldest order in all parts of Navigator. Please let us
know if this does not appear to be the case anywhere.

e Metrics are now sorted alphabetically by name.

e Improved readability of icon buttons on Manage Hierarchy page.

e Improved error feedback when trying to create an assessment with the same name as another
assessment.

Bug Fixes

e Fixed an issue where the node filter would not retain its state when an Action Item was moved
between columns on the Actions board.

Knowledge Base

e Added an article describing what individuals should be present in Organization and System level
assessments.

As always, contact us either by clicking the Contact Support button in the top navigation of Navigator,
sending a message in our Path to Agility Slack, or by writing to us at support@pathtoagility.com. Thank
you for being a Path to Agility Navigator user!
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http://help.p2anav.com/docs/who-should-participate-in-the-system-or-organization-level-assessments

